
Public Notice 
Town of Georgia Selectboard Vacancy 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with Vermont Statute, Title 24 Sections 961-963 the Town of Georgia Selectboard 
hereby gives public notice that a vacancy has occurred on the Selectboard. 

By Statute, the Selectboard may appoint an individual to fill the vacancy until the next election 
in March 2025. 

Any persons interested in consideration of this appointment must notify the Selectboard in 
writing and mail/email to the following address below. Additional details such as why you 
would like to join the board, information about yourself, how long you lived in Georgia, 
previous involvement on past boards, committees, etc., or any additional information you feel 
will assist the board in differentiating yourself would be greatly appreciated. 

Letters of interest need to be received by Monday March 11, 2024, no later than 4 p.m. 

Please mail to: 

Town of Georgia Selectboard 
47 Town Common Road North 
St. Albans, VT 05478 
Attn: Selectboard Vacancy 

Or by email to administrator@townofgeorgia.com 

By Authority: 

Town of Georgia Selectboard 

Posted: March 06, 2024 

mailto:administrator@townofgeorgia.com

